
 
RMCG/KRE 

19th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have reached the end of the first week of GCSEs. There have been exams in English, Maths, Science, History, 

Engineering and Computing and it has been a very busy week for Year 11.  I want to say a massive well done to the 

year group, attendance to exams has been excellent and students are arriving at 8am for their breakfast and Cram 

Sessions with minimal fuss.  Next week is more of the same with the timetable for Year 11 looking as follows: 

 

 

Monday AM Tuesday AM Wednesday AM Thursday AM Friday AM 

Chemistry 

Students in at 8am 

Students in Cram Session 

8.35am – 8.55am 

Classes should go to the 

following teachers in the 

Science Department: 

In department: 

LL - 11A1 

LL - 11A2 

GPS - 11A3 

ACO - 11B1 

JEF/EG - 11B2/11B3 

Animal Care Resit 

Students should remain 

good habits and come in 

at 8am for breakfast. 

 

English Literature 

Students in at 8am 

Students in Cram Session 

8.35am – 8.55am 

Students to go to their 

normal Form Room, Mrs 

Craig will lead the Cram 

session to all students via 

Teams. 

Physics 

Students in at 8am 

Students in Cram Session 

8.35am – 8.55am 

Classes should go to the 

following teachers in the 

Science Department: 

In department: 

LL - 11A1 

LL - 11A2 

GPS - 11A3 

ACO - 11B1 

JEF/EG - 11B2/11B3 

Art 

Students should be in at 

8am, the Art exam 

students will go to the 

Art rooms to set up. 

Monday PM Tuesday PM Wednesday PM Thursday PM Friday PM 

Geography 

Students have lunch from 

12.25 – 12.50 

Students in Cram Session 

12.55 – 1.25 in the 

Geography Department. 

 

No Exam Art 

Students have lunch from 

12.25 – 12.50 and should 

proceed to the Art Room 

for their exam. 

Computing 

Students have lunch from 

12.25 – 12.50 

Students in Cram Session 

12.55 – 1.25 

All Computing students 

should go to F29A with 

Mr Zasadzinski. 

Art 

Students not in 

Computing will have their 

final Art session on this 

day. Computing students 

have an additional 

session. 

Art 
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I have arranged with Year 11 students that following each exam we have a 10 minute period of time allowed for 

students to use their phones to contact you about how their exams have gone just so you are aware.  It is also 

important that students remain in school uniform until the exam period ends, I do not want any negative issues to 

distract them from their exams or endanger their participation in end of year events. 

I hope all Year 11s have a nice weekend.  Keep up the revision and make time for rest. Thank you again for your 

support! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


